
Church Aston Infant School 

Dear parents,  

                       Another cold week but of course very exciting for the 

children.  It has helped inspire the children with some great creative writing in Class 2 all 

about the Snow Dragon.  

           There is quite a buzz going around about Mathletics with children challenging 

themselves to get more points and certificates. However, we seem to have more boys 

taking up the challenge than girls and seeing as we have 20 girls and 20 boys in school I 

think we should be aiming for a similar number of girls getting their certificates. So  come on 

girls, lets see what you  can achieve in the next few weeks. 

We are also very happy to welcome Mrs Griffiths back to school, it’s been lovely having her 

back helping during lunchtimes. 

Best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 
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CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS 

Congratulations to all the children 

that have received an award this week. 

 

CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

The winning team is blue 
for this week! 

  

 

 

 

 
BIRTHDAY 

CELEBRATIONS 

 

Look who’s celebrating his birthday this 

week.  



 
 

CLASS 1 

 
 

CLASS 2 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 froze overnight! The children were excited to see 

snowflakes, icicles and even snow balls in the classroom. They had 

clues set up around school  to work out what the new story book is. 

They wrote predictions and asked questions that they would like to 

find out about Antarctica. 

In maths we have been looking at numbers 1 more and 1 less . 

Science this week is taking advantage of this freezing weather  by 

making ice decorations outside. 

Thank you to all that attended the Friends of School meeting please make 
a note in your diary for the next one that will be held on Thursday 28th 
February at 7.30 at The Last Inn, Church Aston, Newport Shropshire. All 
parents, carers and grandparents are welcome.  

 

We have been continuing to listen to the story of The 
Snow Dragon and have been using descriptive 
writing and adding powerful verbs in our stories. In 
Maths we  have been completing subtraction in 
different forms. 

The children in swimming groups are continuing to 
make good progress and are very much looking 
forward to setting targets for their sponsored swim 
on Wednesday 13th February.  

FRIENDS OF 

SCHOOL 

MATHLETICS 

Congratulations to the children that received a Mathletics 

certificate today, well done! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 Monday 4th February - Chinese New Year 

 Wednesday 13th February—Class 2 Sponsored Swim (last 

swimming session) 

 Monday 18th February—Half Term Holiday Starts 

 Monday  25th February—Return to School 

 Wednesday 27th February—Class 1 first swimming session 

 Thursday 28th February —Friends of School Meeting 

 Thursday 7th March —World Book Day 

 

 

 
HAVE A 

SUPER 

SPRING 

TERM 

CLASS 2 SWIMMING 

Children have been really enjoying their swimming 

lessons on a Wednesday afternoon and are making 

good progress. 

It was a lovely surprise to see one of these children 

arrive in school this week with their first Swimming 

Certificate. What a fabulous achievement, well done! 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

This year World Book Day is on Thursday 7th 

March, every year children look forward to dress-

ing up as their favourite book character and bringing 

in their favourite book to share in school. 

 

Take a look at last years costumes, who will you be 

this year I wonder?   

 


